
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/12/2014 2:10:36 PM
Subject: Fwd: Grant Services Form Revisions

Not sure if you received this.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Anderson, Bonny" <BAnderson@budget.sc.gov> 
Date: September 12, 2014 at 10:05:55 AM EDT 
Subject: Grant Services Form Revisions

As most of you are aware as of July 1, 2014 the State Budget Division was dissolved and two (2) new State 
agencies were created the Executive Budget Office and the Revenue Fiscal Affairs Office. Information 
concerning Grants, D38s (Internal Reference numbers), Temporary Grant/Time-Limited Position Request, 
Federal Project Review (FPR) forms and SC State Clearinghouse information should be submitted to the 
Executive Budget Office to Bonny Anderson, 1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 529, Columbia, SC 29201.

Please use the new forms under located on the Executive Budget Office website at http://www.budget.sc. 
gov/EBO-index.phtm under Grant Services for all future submittals pertaining to the above information. 

Thanks as always.

Bonny

Bonny L. Anderson
Grants Services Coordinator
Executive Budget Office
1205 Pendleton Street
Edgar A. Brown Building, Suite 529
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: (803) 734-0435 Fax: (803) 734-0645
E-mail: BAnderson@budget.sc.gov
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